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Amur Minerals Corporation 
(“Amur” or “the Company”) 

 

Company Website Migrating To New Provider 

 
In accordance with AIM regulatory requirements, Amur Minerals Corporation (AIM: AMC) was required 

to announce the recent intermittent lack of availability of the Company’s website, 

www.amurminerals.com during a three day period beginning 9 December 2013.  The Company is now 

announcing that the problem has been resolved and the website is readily available and stable. 

 

During investigation into the problem noted 9 December 2013, the Company confirmed that the existing 

service provider was unable to adequately support the site subsequent to the Company’s recent upgrade, 

redesign and comprehensive update of the website.  In response to this problem, the Company will be 

transferring to a more fully experienced provider also experienced in higher levels of system security over 

the course of the Christmas and New Year holidays.  During this period, the website may occasionally be 

unavailable whilst the website is being migrated to the new provider.  The Company will maintain its 

address as www.amurminerals.com and apologises for any inconvenience this may cause. 
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